From: Air.Pollution Control

To: APC Permitting

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Mountain City TN- Construction of a New Rock Crusher to Replace an Existing Crusher
Date: Friday, December 15, 2023 12:02:25 PM
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From: Lee Lunsford <llunsford@ibbd57.org>

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2023 9:05 AM

To: Air.Pollution Control <Air.Pollution.Control@tn.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Mountain City TN- Construction of a New Rock Crusher to Replace an Existing
Crusher

*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links
from unknown senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. ***

Division Identification Number: 46-0078 and 981888

To Whom It May Concern,

Speaking for the members of Boilermakers Local 454, we strongly recommend this work be
granted permission to begin. Even though our specific trade may not see any benefits from this
construction, we do keep up with construction work that is being performed in our jurisdiction. We
are strongly backing any manufacturing in this country specifically the state of Tennessee. This
company is trying to make repairs to its equipment, which citizens of Tennessee and the surrounding
area utilize every day. We have road construction going on everywhere and with commercial and
residential buildings going up at an almost record pace. The asphalt and concrete prices are soaring,
and if we lose even one facility that puts this material out on the market then that will just make the
price go even higher. With the environmental policies already in place in this country, the effects will
not be bad at all. Why not provide jobs to the people that live in our area, and provide a boost to the
local economy? Thanks for reading my message, and | hope you do consider it.

Sincerely,

R. Lee Lunsford Il

Business Agent/ ST
Boilermakers Local 454, Chattanooga TN

Phone: 423-756-6000
Mobile: 423-322-4003

Email: llunsford@ibbd57.org
Fax: 423-267-8110

301 Frazier Ave. Chattanooga, TN
37405
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